
 

Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: August 21, 2024 

Good morning, Resident! 

We are now in the restoration for Phase I of the project. We have also begun installing pipe for 

Phase II. The plan for Phase II is to continue up Wentworth Drive to Woodacres Road then 

down Woodacres Road to Malabar Drive to complete the loop. Capehart Circle and Rhineland 

Court will be completed last. As a reminder, you can expect:   

• Construction Traffic (Both Foot Traffic And Vehicles) 
• Construction Deliveries 
• Construction Parking 
• Heavy Construction Equipment 

• Safety and Security 
• Increased Noise 

• Back Up Alarms (Safety Mechanism) 
• Asphalt Saw-cutting 

• Delineating Construction Zones  
• Work Hours 

• 7 a.m. – 7 p.m. (typical work hours for open cut installation).  The 
duration of the project is approximately 12 months. 

• Coordination throughout on specific streets affected during 
construction  

• Residents will have access to driveways during construction 
• Prior notifications of water service shutoffs 

 
Should you have any inquiries regarding the Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project, 

please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-

800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 

770.270.6243. 
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